Waverley School

Summer Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher

Welcome back to school. | hope you are all well and ready for our final term of
the year. It seems like this year has gone in a flash. Our final term is always the
term in which we see the children and young people make their most progress.
They are generally settled in their class, they have their friends around them
and staff who know them well. We were really really pleased to see that 98% of
our students are making good or even better progress. | hope you can see the

progress in the activities you do at home.

It is lovely to see more parents visiting the school and many of you visited your
class last term to work alongside the class.

You will all be receiving your child’'s end of year report in July. Once you have received it you will

be invited to discuss it with your class teacher in a parents evening.

| know many of you look forward to finding out which class your child will be in next year. This
information will be shared with you after half term. We work hard to ensure your children are in
the best classes to meet their needs.

Our Annual sports day is a great event. We are looking
forward to demonstrating all the new physical skills the
students have learnt. Please come along and show your
support on the day.







